MINNEAPOLIS 14, MINN. « 3415 UNIVERSITY AVE. « SAINT PAUL |4, MINN.

September 16, 1960

Carl Dabelstein
1712 "B" Street
Omaha 8, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you very much for your letter regarding reception of
KSTP-TV., From the information you have given us it is apparent
you did receive us on the date and at the time mentioned and we
are glad to send you this letter of verification.

As you undoubtedly know, it is very unusual to have someone
pick up our picture who is as far away as you are, however, during
the summer months there is some freak reception.

Yougs truly,
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